To:

1.

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

CID Chief

Regublic of the Philippines
Pepartment of Ehucation
Region II1

Education Program Supervisor in Mathematics
Public Schools District Supervisors

Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads/OICs

All Others Concerned

February 27, 2023

CONSULTATIVE MEETING OF SELECTED OFFICERS OF BULACAN ,
ELEMENTARY/SECONDARY MATHEMATICS TEACHERS ASSOCIATION (BEMTA"/BSMTA)

This is to announce that there will be a Face to Face Consultative Meeting of Bulacan
Elementary/Secondary Mathematics Association Officers (BEMTA/BSMTA) on March 1,
2023 at 9: 00 A.M. to be held at F.C. Lipana National High School, Guiguinto District. The
attendees in the said meeting are the following:

Name

School

Elementary Level

1. Ma. Jocelyn S. Dionisio

District .

Sta. Barbarara Elementary School, Baliuag South

2. Angelo S. De Leon

Baybay Elementary School, Angat District

3. Loida Basilio

Saog Elementary School, Marilao District

Secondary- JHS

4.  Lhio Roem R. Dela Cruz

DCMDNHS, Bulakan Disfrict

5. Cynthia V. Aguinaldo

FC Lipana National High School, Guiguinto District

6. Rhea Policarpio

District

Engr. Virgilio C. Dionisio Mem High school, Pulilan

Secondary - SHS

7. Ramona G. Movilla

AFGB National Trade School, Marilao District

8. Jecel C. Ginga

District

Frances National High School, Calumpit North

9. Antonio D. Capio

District

Carlos F. Gonzales National High School, San Rafael

. The topics to be discussed are the following:

2.1 Presentation of the Division Action Plan in Mathematics for CY 2023;
2.2 Issues and concerns in implementation of Intervention Plan in schools as one of

the remedies of Learning Gaps in Mathematics; and
2.3 Preparation of Mid-Year Assessment Tool; and

2.4 Crafting of Division Project GLEAM- Guiding Learners in Enhancing Abilities in

Mathematics.

. Transportation expenses of the participants shall be charged against School MOOE/Local

funds subject to usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

. This communication will serve as travel order of participants.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Division Letter is hereby enjoyed.

ROWENA QUIABXAO, CESE

Assistant Schools Divisi

Superintendent

OIC- Office of the Schools Division Superintendent



